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Dear US EAC,
 
Thank you for publishing your rulemaking much earlier this time. As a former technical 
guidelines Board member and a member of the board of advisors, I wish to you the best of luck. 
You have time, we did not, and please use your time well.
 
As a member of the disabled population, please ensure that any of your 13 areas of focus 
advance accessibility! Accessibility is found throughout those 12/13 core areas. Accessibility is 
the entire voting process and not simply making your mark!
 
You should do everything in your power to highlight best practice behaviors... feel free to single 
out communities who do it well! The experience of the disabled voter should be consistent 
anywhere in the country (independent, reliable, and secret). These three areas are critical to 
achieving your goals with V VSG. version 2.
 
I thank you in advance and please call upon if I can help.
 
 
*******************************************************************
JR Harding, Ed.D.

 




